From:  Cooke, Michelle

Sent: 4/30/2012 1:28:48 PM

To: Doll, Laura (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)
Cc:

Bec:

Subject: RE: need update

Can you check? And would that make it searchable so if | said, tell me what is on the
4000 block of 18" Street in San Francisco, you could tell me? Or if | said show me all
the pre 1973 Aldyl A pipe in Sunnyvale it could generate a list?

Michelle

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com}
Sent: Monday, April 30, 2012 1:03 PM

To: Cooke, Michelle

Subject: RE: need update

Well I need to double check, but I think that digitizing the maps would mean that it picked up
everything that was on those distribution maps that you have seen. So both.

From: Cooke, Michelle [mailto:michelle.cookecpuc.ca.qov]
Sent: Monday, April 30, 2012 1:.02 PM

To: Doll, Laura

Subject: RE: need update

That is good to hear. Just per-1973 or all Aldyl-A?

Michelle

From: Doli, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com]
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mailto:LRDD@pge.com

Sent: Monday, April 30, 2012 12:58 PM
To: Cooke, Michelle
Subject: RE: need update

All. The entire distribution system.

From: Cooke, Michelle [mailto:michelle.cookecpuc.ca.qov]

Sent: Monday, April 30, 2012 12:43 PM
To: Doll, Laura
Subject: RE: need update

All mapping of Aldyl A or just the Peninsula?

Michelle

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com]
Sent: Monday, April 30, 2012 12:30 PM
To: Cooke, Michelle

Subject: RE: need update

Michelle

I have at least part one of a response and am working on getting the rest.

The answer is YES, the mapping 1s completed. That means the maps have been digitized into

the distribution GIS.

I have asked about the next steps in the process, 1.¢., what happens next re Aldyl-A now that

the info is in the GIS. Waiting to hear back on that, and I should have that today.
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Laura

From: Cooke, Michelle [mailto:michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.qov]
Sent: Sunday, April 29, 2012 1:41 PM

To: Doll, Laura

Subject: need update

Laura- in a presentation in February, we
said the below statement.

O®PG&E will complete the process of
mapping where all the pre-1973 Aldyl-A
pipe is located on the Peninsula in March
2012.

I need to update the status. Was the mapping
completed in March as expected? If so, what
Aldyl A 1s now being mapped and is there
anything I could say as to how this 1s impacting
PG&E operations? ASAP Monday if possible.

Thanks.
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Michelle Cooke, Transitional Director
California Public Utilities Commission
Consumer Protection and Safety Division
415703 2349

mic@cpuc.ca.qov
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